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Dr. Hector Garcia
3024 Morgan
Corpus Christi, Texas 78405

THE WHITE HOUSE

WASHINGTON

May 14, 1965

Dear Dr. Garcia:

The President has asked me to acknowledge
with thanks your telegram of May 4 and to
assure you that he appreciates your support.

Sincerely,
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McGeorge Bundy

Dr. Hector Garcia
3024 Morgan
Corpus Christi, Texas



